
 

  
May News for BPC 

 
We have two changes to our 2025 programme. As the Borden Fete will not be 

held this year we will not meet in July. 

 The subject and speaker for our December meeting has been changed, we will 

send out further details soon.  

 

The exciting news is that as part of our 2026 programmer we will be holding an 

‘Archaeology Road Show’ in The Parish hall on Saturday May 16th, more 

details to follow.   

 

Our recent guided tour of Sittingbourne High Street was very interesting and 

well supported; we followed the Sittingbourne trails of the South and North side 

of the High Street ably guided by Sally and Pauline who are both BHG 

members and volunteers of The Sittingbourne Museum. 

We were encouraged to ‘Look up’ and many of us discovered interesting roof 

lines and windows that we had missed in the past. 

Several members shared their personal memories of living and working in the 

area that rekindled thoughts of childhood, employment and shopping 

experiences. 

 

Leaflets on both trails are available from The Sittingbourne Museum in the 

Forum www.sittingbourne-musuem.co.uk 

 

We ended our tour with a visit to the Museum. 

 

Eileen 

bordenheritiage.co.uk 
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